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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Saratoga Children’s Theatre to Hold Auditions for The Little Mermaid, Jr.
 The Saratoga Children’s Theatre is pleased to announce that it will be holding auditions for its fall production, The Little Mermaid, Jr. The musical is based on the Hans Christian Andersen story and the Disney Film.
The audition is open to children in grades 3 through 8. The audition will be held on Monday, September 17, 2012 at the Saratoga Music Hall, 474 Broadway, Saratoga Springs.  Sign in will be at 4 PM. If cast in the production, there is a $190 production  fee. Registration for the audition should be completed on-line at www.saratogachildrenstheatre.org.
Call backs will be held Tuesday, September 18, 2012.  Rehearsals will begin September 22, 2012. The production will be performed on November 2 and 3, 2012.
[bookmark: _GoBack]For more information please visit the Saratoga Children’s Theatre web site at www.saratogachildrenstheatre.org or call 518-580-1782.
 

